
ENTRANCE 
8/18 - 8/29 

During our annual shutdown for  
cleaning and maintenance (8/18-8/29), 
we will only be open business at the back 
of the building on NuƩer Rd for program 
registraƟon,  discount Ɵckets, punch  
passes, etc. The rest of the building will 
be closed. We will resume our normal 
business hours beginning on September 2.  

Hours  of operaƟon during  shutdown 
period (8/18-8/29) 

M-F 8:00-4:00pm 


